
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

A big thank you to all of our parents, neighbours and friends who attended our 

Macmillan coffee morning on 30th September 2017.  The focus of the event was to raise 

money for a pupil of ours, Ava Stokes, who is facing another battle with cancer.  With 

your support we managed to raise an incredible £286.89. 

Our thanks also go out to all the Year 6 children who made the invitations and the 

delicious cakes. 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


